
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Spring Term 2019: 

12th April- 9.15 Easter Bonnet 

parade 

12th April – Break up for Easter 

holidays 

Summer Term 2019: 

29th April – School re-opens to 

all pupils 

6th May- May Day- school closed 

14th May- Nursery Sports Day, 

10.30am and 2.30pm 

23rd May- Reception and Infant 

Sports day 1.30pm 

23rd May – Break up for half 

term 

24th May-PD day-school closed 

to pupils 

3rd June- School re-opens to all 

pupils 

21st June- Nursery closed. 

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm 

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s party. 

19th July – Break up for summer 

holiday 

22nd July- PD day-school closed 

to pupils 

 

Children’s Data Checking Sheets 

We still have quite a few 

outstanding forms. Please could all 

forms be checked, amended if 

necessary, signed and returned to 

the school office as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

PTA News 

The PTA have two amazing events this 

week. One for the children and one 

for the adults. 

Get your orders in for the Elfridges 

Store. Buy Gift tickets at www.pta-

events.co.uk/boldmere and this Friday 

(29th) your child will be escorted to 

the store and will be able to choose a 

lovely gift for a special Mum in their 

lives!  Ordering will close on Thursday 

28th March. 

If you fancy a great night out then 

this Friday evening (29th) is the 

fabulously funny Comedy Night. TOP 

ACTS!! The last few remaining tickets 

are available at www.pta-

events.co.uk/boldmere. Buy them 

quick. When they've gone, they've 

gone. 

Easter Bonnet Parade – Friday 12th 

April 2019 

It’s that time again!  Be as creative 

and imaginative as you can (children 

not parents!) come to school on 

Friday 12th April wearing your Easter 

Bonnet.  We shall have a parade 

around the playground as soon as 

children have been registered in the 

morning.  Please stay and support if 

you can.  Prizes will be given out 

during assembly.  Good luck everyone. 

Nursery – Easter Bonnet Parade 

A letter will be sent home from 

Nursery giving details of their 

Easter Bonnet parade.  The parades 

will take place at 10:45am and 

2:45pm. 

 

Autism Awareness Week – w/c 1 

April 2019 

We will be celebrating Autism 

Awareness week on Friday 5th April by 

holding a cake and bhaji sale between 

the two schools at the end of the day.  

In order to raise the awareness of 

diversity, we are asking children to 

accessorise their uniform with any 

colour from the rainbow.  Any 

voluntary donations to support Autism 

Awareness week, will be gratefully 

received and will be used to purchase 

new resources to support teaching and 

learning. 

Milk Orders 

Milk letters have been sent home 

this week giving parents the 

opportunity to buy milk for their 

child for the summer term.  Order 

forms and payment must be received 

by Monday 8th April at the latest in 

order for your child to receive milk 

on Monday 29th April.  If your child 

is in Reception, please do not assume 

that they will continue to receive 

milk even though they are under five.  

A new order form must be completed 

and returned to school. 

 

Welcome Back 
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Illidge and Miss 

Cormell back to school next week following their 

maternity leave. 

Sutton Charities School Uniform 

Grants 

If you think you may be eligible, 

please collect a form from the 

school office.  Forms must be 

returned to school by Friday 29th 

March 2019. 
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Golden Table: 

This week the following children have 

been nominated for the Golden Table 

in the dinner hall: 

Jemima and Sophie B in Turtle class, 

Lucy and Sylvie in Owl class, Aleena 

and Mia in Hedgehog class and Aurora 

and Charlotte in Lion class. 

Thank you children, we look forward 

to seeing who is nominated next week. 

Congratulations Board 

Reception – William, Katora, Aariz, 

Keaton, Zahra and Oscar. 

Year One – Aleena, Harley and Zayn. 

Year Two – Rahima, Matej and 

Katelyn. 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Lion and 

Hedgehog class for achieving 

99.33% attendance last week. Well 

done Lions and Hedgehogs.  

 

Community News: Disclaimer- The 

following community events are for your 

information. Should you wish to obtain further 

information or attend, it is at parents own 

discretion. 

Information about out of school 

holiday clubs and activities can be 

found in the letter rack by the 

office. 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/pa
rents/mat-information 

 

School Book bags 

We do not currently have any book 

bags in stock at school. They are 

on order and we will let you know 

when they are back in stock. 

Busy Bodies 

April bookings- Booking forms for 

April are available at the Busy 

Bodies desk, junior school office and 

also on the school website for 

parents who would like to download 

them. Forms and fees are due in by 

this FRIDAY 29th MARCH.  

March Payments- In line with your 

parent contract with us, fees must 

be paid in advance of care being 

provided. May we take this 

opportunity to remind you, if your 

fees for March have not been paid, 

we will be unable to book your 

children in for the month of April.  

Unfortunately, we have to take 

these measures as we have sent out 

several reminders this month with 

regards to unpaid fees, however 

there are still a few payments 

outstanding for March. Please check 

your child’s account on our secure 

online payment service Parentpay. 

 

Thank you 

We would like to say a very big 

thank you to all of the PTA 

members for your ongoing help 

with developing our new Quiet 

corner outside in the playground. 

The new area is coming along nicely 

and should be ready for the 

children to use very soon. 

Gymnastic Competition 

We have a group of children who will 

be attending a gymnastic competition 

tomorrow afternoon at the GMAC, 

Alexander Stadium. Good luck to all of 

the children taking part you have all 

been practising so hard. 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

26/03/2019 
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